

4th July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: GCSE Results Day (Thursday 22nd August 2024)

Firstly, I hope that you and your families are well at this time. It was lovely to see the children at the Leavers' Mass and Prom, and once again I would like to reiterate just how proud as a school we are of all of the hard work and commitment that the children have put into their five years at St. James'.

Arrangements for Results Day

GCSE results will be published nationally on Thursday 22nd August. The arrangements for Results Day are as follows:

- Children will be able to collect results in person from the school between 9.30am 11.00am.
- On arrival the children will be directed to the main hall, where results will be available for collection in alphabetical order by surname.
- If your child is unable to attend, they can nominate an adult to collect their results. The school must receive written permission from your child, either by letter or from their own email address, by Thursday 18th July. The nominated person collecting the results must bring their own photo ID on Results Day.
- Any results not collected on Results Day will be posted out First Class on the 22nd August.

We will shortly be sending a letter with more information about examination post-results services. A copy of this letter will also be available on our website: http://www.stjamescheadle.co.uk/exams/.

If you have any queries about Results Day, please contact our Examinations Officer (Mrs K Millar) at k.millar@stjamescheadle.co.uk.

Yours faithfully

Dr S Guscott

Deputy Headteacher

ST Cit







Headteacher: Mr A Pontifex BSc (Hons) MA NPQH NPQEL